HEREFORD INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD MEETING 5/22/2017

The Board of Trustees met for their regular monthly meeting at 6:00 p.m.

The Board recognized outstanding students Jose Avalos, Andres Caballero, Mario Mena, Jack Detten, Brenden James, Abraham Gallardo, Kara Esquivel, Bo Baker, Holly Hollingsworth, Zoe McCracken, and Isaac Zamarripa from Hereford High School. The Board recognized outstanding students Kaitlyn Flores Genesis Torres, Jared Rodriguez, Siani Grajeda, Savanah Pena, Flor Luis, Xavier Sauceda, Eduardo Gramillo, Trey Hernandez, Roderick Mireles, and Justin Gomez from West Central Elementary.

The Board affirmed the resignations and recommendations for employment as presented in the Personnel Report.

The Board approved the Consent Agenda which included a Budget Amendment.

There were no Public Comments.

Business Manager Rusty Ingram presented Assistant Superintendent for Support Services Terry Russell 's monthly reports to the Board.

Business Manager Rusty Ingram presented the monthly financial reports to the Board.

Superintendent Sheri Blankenship reported to the Board on enrollment; and the staff development monthly travel report. Chief Academic Officer Mark Stokes presented an update to the Board on Hereford ISD's Dyslexia Handbook.

The Board approved the Student and Community Scorecard.

The Board discussed a possible Workshop for Monday, June 19th for discussion of Bond, the 2017/2018 Budget, and personnel.

The Board elected officers for the 2017/2018 school year: Kevin Knight, President; Clay McNeely, Vice President; and Carolyn Waters, Secretary.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.